
European Land is committed to creating an environment that helps make Paddington an attractive 
destination for local residents, workers and visitors.

 
With our spectacular bridge and our summer series of activities we have been working hard to create a 

real sense of place.
 

Next year we would like to continue our investment in Paddington by bringing a stunning floating garden 
to the heart of the canal.

 
We would be delighted if you could join us and see our proposals as we unveil them for the first time.

 
When: Wednesday 14th September 15:30 – 19:30

 
Where: The Pavilion, Merchant Square, W2 1BF

For more information please contact Nick Dines at  
ndines@belgravecomms.com or 0203 170 7987.
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